











1st June 2009
Dear,

WILTSHIRE AND SWINDON LINK GOOD NEIGHBOUR SCHEMES

Wiltshire Link Schemes operate in most areas of Wiltshire. They are Good Neighbour Schemes, run by volunteers, helping people who may be elderly, disabled, temporarily indisposed or young parents. The help given ranges from shopping and befriending to transport for medical appointments and trips to the hairdresser. Each Link Scheme is independently run, by a committee of volunteers, who know and can respond to the local situation. As Link Project staff, we have many years’ experience in helping Wiltshire communities to set up the Schemes.

The community of Ashton Keynes does not have the benefit of a local Link Scheme service and as transport was identified as a need in your Parish Plan, completed with the assistance for Community First, we would like to discuss the situation with local people and the merits of providing a local good neighbour service.

As a first step in assessing local need and to discuss potential options, I would like to invite you, as a representative of your community to attend a meeting to be held on Thursday 2nd July 2009 at 2pm in the Function Room at the White Hart Public House in Ashton Keynes.
Please complete and return the attached slip to indicate whether you will be attending. 

If you would like any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Helen Lines

Link Project Officer

01380 722241 

hlines@communityfirst.org.uk  

www.wiltslink.org.uk









Enc
